From: Obote Hope

Sent: 21 May 2021 16:16

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Formal objection to 2021/1365/P
Hi

1

Can the attached be logged as an objection.

Thanks,

Obote Hope
Planner
Regeneration and Planning

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our
offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19,
electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: Sam Reed [

Sent: 21 May 2021 15:50

To: Obote Hope <Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk
Subject: Formal objection to 2021/1365/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Formal objection to replacement of the existing timber sash windows to the south and east
elevations at first-floor level with PVCU windows.

2021/1365/P

Kingsgate, Flat 7 33 Red Lion Square London WC1R 4RB

Dear Obote,

We would like to object to the replacement of timber sash windows for PVCU windows. Inside the
Bloomsbury CA it is not appropriate to use PVCU sash windows and we advise that the applicant resubmits
with timber sash windows instead.

Best wishes,

Sam Reed,
On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC.
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